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P7B Class Newsletter                                                            [image: Image result for autumn images]
Term 2, Session 2016/2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you all had a fantastic October holiday and are all ready to start the second term! We have Mrs Munro, Mrs Murray as well as Mrs Stewart supporting learning in our class this term, their time and experience is of great value to us. We are having Mrs Strand throughout the second term as well in order to improve our knowledge about Modern mathematicians and the impact they have had throughout History.

Timetable for the week:

	Monday
	ICT with Mr Wilson

	Tuesday
	Library(fornightly),P.E. and Homework returned

	Wednesday
	French with Ms Kaup, 

	Thursday 
	P.E. and Homework handed out

	Friday
	Assembly, Excellence Time 



Dates for the Diary:

November 14th and 15th: In service days
19th November: Christmas Craft Fair
2nd December: Pupil work home
12th December: P6 and 7 Christmas Party
19th December: Church Service
	[image: Image result for homework clipart]Homework:

We are continuing to encourage homework to be written down by the pupil themselves in order for them to become more independent in their final year, as well as giving the children a copy of their tasks to complete.

Homework will be handed out to pupils on a Thursday and will be due in the following Tuesday as in the previous term.  This term our Homework is focused on a three week mini- project about Digital Literacy and how it has developed over time. Each week the children will be given a task involving the project as well as a Numeracy activity based on what the children have worked on in class.

Reading based work will take place 4 days out of the 5 in class over the course of the week. I would really appreciate if you could oversee and sign any work or pages to be completed at home.  Children will write the pages to be read in their homework diaries.


Contexts for learning:                                                                           [image: Image result for digital literacy]

In our second term, Primary 7 has the topic of ‘Digital Literacy’. The children will be learning about the ways in which they can become more digitally literate by using a range of technology throughout the term (such as movies, photography and coding). Our aim is for the Primary 7s to be Digital Ambassadors for the rest of the school. 

In Writing our class are focusing on up editing and improving pieces of work, in particular looking at a range of Vocabulary, Connectives, Openers and Punctuation strategies, as well as Handwriting and Spelling techniques. 

During the second term, the children will be working within Fractions, Decimals and Percentages in their Numeracy, and well as 2D and 3D shape. We will be continuing with our Mental Maths skills as well. 


Many thanks,
Hannah Ratcliffe 
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